THE NATIONAL HEART FOUNDATION OF NEW ZEALAND

c/- The Princess Margaret Hospital Christchurch 2, New Zealand.

29 September, 1982

Professor H. Blackburn,
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene,
School of Public Health,
University of Minnesota,
Stadium Gate 27,
611 Beacon Street SE,
Minneapolis,
Minn 55455, U.S.A.

Correct.

Dear Henry,

I am grateful to you and your colleague for the assessment of the grant application of Dr. Robert Beaglehole. I expect that we will be involved with possible joint funding with the Medical Research Council and I know that both organisations will appreciate the assessments that your group have made.

I am interested to hear that you may be in the southern hemisphere at some stage in the not too distant future, and you would always be welcome among your friends in New Zealand.

With good wishes.

Yours sincerely,

avit

D.R. Hay, Medical Director.